
 
School Play 
Staff and pupils have been work-
ing hard on this years Summer 
play. Props are being made and 
lines practised. 
There are still tickets available for 
the school play.  
From Monday you can buy more 
than the initial 2 per family. 
Thanks 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Sign Language Club. 

Letters went out this week about 

a club we are hoping to start in 

the new school year. A Sign Lan-

guage Club would be very benefi-

cial to children,  Learning sign lan-

guage and any other foreign lan-

guages is good for the brain. It en-

hances cognition, and creative 

and abstract thinking. It even has 

the added benefit of improving 

hand and eye coordination. One 

of our parents will run the Sign 

Language Club on a Monday 

Night. We have had a great re-

sponse already—if you are inter-

ested let the office know. Thanks 
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ParentPay - our new online pay-

ment service 

 

 
 

We will shortly be sending 

you your account activation 

details, just follow the in-

structions in the letter we 

give you to get started with 

ParentPay. 

 

If you want to find out more 

about ParentPay go to:  

 

https://www.parentpay.com/

parents/ 

**Please see overleaf for more 

information. 

 

Summer Fete 

Our Summer Fete will run on the 

22nd June from 12—3. Everyone is 

welcome. The weather forecast is 

good , so please come along and 

support the school, there will be 

plenty of things to see, buy and 

do !! 

Transition Day 

On July 3rd we will be having our 

transition day—all children will 

move into their new class groups 

for the day, getting them ready for 

September. 

Clubs 
 
Tues—Tennis 
 
Thurs –Athletics 
 

Dates for Diary 

 
22/06/2019—Summer Fete 
 
23/06/2019—Duck Run 
 
27/06/2019—Theatre Trip. 
 
10/07/2019  - 13/07 Whitemoor 
Lakes (Y4) 
 
18/07/2019— Leavers Service 
 
 

Danny Champion of the World 
On 27th June Recep—Y4 will be 
going to Rugeley Rose Theatre, if 
you haven't yet sent in your per-
mission and £5 please can you do 
so on Monday.  Children will be 
back in time for lunch on that day. 
 
Fathers Day Lunch 
Thanks to all the Dads who attend-
ed the Fathers Day Lunch. The 
feed back was great and all the 
Dads seemed to be having a good 
time. 
Thanks !!! 
 
. 
 
 

 

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 
0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk 

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/
https://www.parentpay.com/parents/
mailto:first@staffordshire.gov.uk
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ParentPay - our new online payment service 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will shortly be accepting payments online for items such 

as dinner money, school trips and uniform.  Using a secure website called ParentPay you will 

be able to pay online using your credit or debit card or continue to make cash payments at 

PayPoint stores.  ParentPay will be our preferred method of making payments to school. 

 

What are the benefits to parents and pupils? 

 

ParentPay is easy-to-use and will offer you the freedom to make online payments whenever 

and wherever you like, 24/7  

The technology used is of the highest internet security available ensuring that your money will 

reach school safely – offering you peace of mind 

Payments can be made by credit/debit card or cash payments at one of 33,000 PayPoint stores 

full payment histories and statements are available to you securely online at anytime 

Your children will not have to worry about losing money at school 

Parents can choose to be alerted when their balances are low via email and/or SMS text  

 

What are the benefits to our school? 

 

The more parents that use ParentPay, the greater the benefit is to our school.   

 

You can help us reduce workloads for all staff, creating more time to lend to educational sup-

port and the smooth running of the school.   

 

Using ParentPay also ensures that all financial transactions are safe and secure - helping us to 

remove costs associated with us having to manage cash securely on the school premises. 

 

 

How to get started with ParentPay 

 

 
 

We will shortly be sending you your account activation details, just follow the in-

structions in the letter we give you to get started with ParentPay. 

 

If you want to find out more about ParentPay go to:  

 

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/ 

 

mailto:first@staffordshire.gov.uk
https://www.parentpay.com/parents/

